Baines' Wu&ey News:

Proverbs 3:5-6 ‘“Trust in the Lord with all your heart’

‘For with God, nothing is impossible’ Luke 1:37

1st November 2024

This half term the teachers have chosen a child in their class to be the ‘Communication
Champion’ These are the children who ALWAYS do the right thing and ALWAYS follow and
model the school values without prompting. They are wonderful role models to all the
children. Well done!

Our Communication Champions

RMS Mailey 1/2SB | Stanley 4JP Oliver S

RJB Arabella 2BS Remi 4TS Alexia C

RSF Harry B 2CH Alice T 5SN Lila-Jade H

1CW Ace 3JB Freya C 5RF Mia J

1BE Remi 3vB Jaxon S 6BW Artthana
6KP Licia

Stars of the Week: Very well done to all of the children who have gone ‘ABOVE and BEYOND'’ in their
classes and at lunchtime this week! From Monday those children who have received lunchtime recognition
will be sat on the “Top Table’'.

Star of the | Star Reader | Lunchtime Star of Star Reader Lunchtime
Week Award the Week Award
Toddlers Joseph Tommy 2CH | HarperH Isabella D Buddy
Ronnie
Pre-School | Sienna-Rose Louie 3JB |LuLuE Noel B Nelly P
RMS Nevaeh lllianna TBC 3vB | William Felicity Muhhamed D
RSF Sebastian O Amicia H Lilly-May 4TS |LexiC Aliana S Lexie G
RJB Lexy Ellis TBC 4JP Euan M Honey-M C Chloe M
1BE Reggie Hallie Effie 5SN | Ethan L Ajay B Joshua M
1CW Zachary Ava-Mai Theo D BRF | AmeliaS Harrison G Isobel M
1/2SB Kai S Sara A Ivy-Rose D 6BW [ Jayden M Violet | Kinley L
2BS Mason Frankie Harvey 6KP |OwenF Connor Mc Mia M
Sonny
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‘For with God, nothing is impossible’ Luke 1:37

School events this week:

Year 5 took part in an African Culture experience on Wednesday. It was a fabulous showcase
which was thoroughly enjoyed by all the children and adults alike.

There was another Open Afternoon which was again very well attended. The Year 6 children did an
excellent job in showing round the prospective families who were all very impressed with the
behaviour around school and the warm and friendly ethos.

Coming up:

Year 6 are doing a practice SATS week. This will help them get prepared for the real things and
hopefully alleviate any worries they might have.

Some of the pupils will be taking part in the Utilita Kids Cup Monday 4th November. Another
opportunity for the children to showcase their skills and excellent sporting attitudes.

Some of the Year 4, 5 and 6 pupils will be taking part in the annual Strictly Come Dancing event at
the Blackpool Tower on Tuesday 5th November. They will have an amazing time learning some
dance routines and performing them.

1CW Parents Evening Wednesday 6th November. You can book appointments via ParentApp until
Tuesday at 4.30pm.

All other year groups Parents Evening Thursday 7th November. You can book appointments via
ParentApp until Tuesday at 4.30pm.

3JB class worship Thursday 7th November 9.05am in the main school hall. Parents/Carers of
children in 3JB are warmly invited to come and watch.

Year 1 will be enjoying a fabulous dramatic experience on Wednesday 6th November with One Day
Creative. They will be learning and experiencing all about the Great Fire of London.

It will not be long before the Christmas Fair is upon us. This year it is being held on Thursday 5th
December 5pm - 7pm. There will be three non-uniform days as usual: Friday 22nd, Friday 29th
November with the final one being on fair day Thursday 5th December. This non uniform day will
also double up as Christmas Jumper Day. Separate letters for Father Christmas and other details will
be sent out via ParentApp on Monday.

Reminders and School News:

We now have £535.70 in the Asda ‘cashpot for schools.” There’s still 29 days left so if you aren’t
already signed up or shopping at Asda please do so, even if just for the next 29 days. Let’s see if we
can get to £1000 towards the Playground Project.

Our Bishop’s Harvest Appeal has raised £94. Thank you to all who contributed.

Our Brilliant Bracelet Girls in Year 5 have now raised over £230 for our Playground Project and
bracelets are still in demand. Mrs. Rusling has bought more beads over half term and bracelet kits
are still on sale for £1.50.

There have only been 9 responses to the PTFA survey received. The google form has been
shared again today. Please complete it to have your say and offer your help for the benefit of
the children.

The school day ends at 3.15pm. Please leave the school grounds as soon as you have collected
your child/children as we use them for clubs and other services. The children are your responsibility
until 8.45am in the mornings and after 3.15pm unless they attend Early Birds or Bridges.

St Paul’s Church Events:

November 1st 7pm - Quiz with refreshments
November 23rd 10am - Table Top Sale - Tables £10 each
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